## **Kevin Lucas**

From: Kevin Lucas

**Sent:** Wednesday, March 20, 2019 12:56 PM

To: Kevin Lucas

**Subject:** Fountain Greens HOA - Annual Meeting of Homeowner Reminder

All Fountain Green HOA homeowners are being reminded of the Annual Homeowners Meeting that is scheduled to be held tonight at 6:30pm, at the Boulder Country Club, in the Board Room. This meeting was re-scheduled from the original date of 3/13, due to bad weather conditions.

Kevin Lucas CPA Foster Management

Kevin@FosterMgmt.net
700 Ken Pratt Blvd., SUITE 111
Longmont, CO 80501
Main 303.532.4148
Direct 720.699.9031
Fax 888.697.8805



CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The information contained in this message is legally privileged and confidential information intended for the use of the individual or entity named above. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or the employee or agent responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any release, dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the author immediately by replying to this message and delete the original message. Thank you.